
 

 

 

End of Term Summer Party 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Taking place this Friday, 21st July, is our end of term Summer Party. Providing the 

weather is dry this will run between 4pm and 6pm on the school field. Please bring your 

own food and drink, along with picnic blankets and rugs to sit on and any suitable 

outdoor games.  

 

Children remain the responsibility of parents for the duration of the party as our staff are 

only around in a social capacity. To ensure a relaxing and enjoyable event for families, 

children and staff, please note the following; 

- everyone to remain on the infant side of the field  

- no playing on any junior school equipment, in the forest area or within the Year R 

outside area 

- whilst children can play on our pirate ship, under your supervision, we ask they 

play safely and to not climb up the back or jump off 

 

We look forward to creating a lovely finish for this academic year.  

 

Many thanks 
 


